Latifa School For Girls

مدرسة لطيفة

Under the aegis of the Government of Dubai

To the Parents of All Students

Dear Parents.

We have been informed by the Knowledge and Human Development Authority (KHDA) that Latifa School will undergo an inspection by Dubai School Inspection Bureau (DSIB), from 25th to 28th November 2018.

We look forward to welcoming the inspection team to Latifa School and showing them our wonderful school and the progress our students are making. Students will, as usual, be allowed to wear shaylas during these days where necessary.

As part of the inspection process all parents are invited to take part in an online survey. KHDA expects all parents to complete the survey as an indication of their involvement and engagement with the school and we would warmly encourage each of you to complete the survey at the link below.

To complete the survey please go to the link shown here, and follow the instructions. You will need to carefully choose the correct school from the dropdown list provided. If you need technical support to help you access the survey please do let us know.

https://khda.gov.ae/Parents/Survey/Index

I would like to thank you, in advance, for taking the time to complete the survey and demonstrate your commitment to Latifa School. I also look forward to sharing the outcomes of the inspection with you, later in the school year.

If you would like to know more about the KHDA, or about DSIB inspections, please see their website at:

www.khda.gov.ae

Since the inspection dates coincide with our planned National Day celebrations, we are currently reviewing these plans and will be in touch with new dates and times in the coming days.

We greatly value the support of our parents and if you have any questions about the inspection process, I will be very happy to discuss these with you.

Yours sincerely.

MS. DEBRA FORSYTH

Headteacher

CSB/GL/12.DSIB

ص.ب. : ۱۱۵۳۳، دبي. ا.ع.م. البريد الإلكستروني: admin@lsg.sch.ae الموقع الإاكستروني: عام. الاست. الاس

Latifa School For Girls

Under the aegis of the Government of Dubai

مدرسة لطيفة

برعايــة حــكومــة دبـــى

15 نوفمبر 2018

حضرة أولياء أمور طالبات المدرسة /الكرام

تحية طيبة وبعد،

لقد تم إبلاغنا من قبل هيئة المعرفة والتنمية البشرية بأن مدرسة لطيفة ستخضع للرقابة من قبل جهاز الرقابة المدرسية في دبي في الفترة ما بين 25 إلى 28 نوفمبر 2018.

ونحن نتطلع إلى الترحيب بهم في مدرسة لطيفة وإظهار مدرستنا بصورة رائعة والتقدم الذي تحرزه طالباتنا. وكالمعتاد يسمح للطالبات بارتداء الشيلة حين يتطلب الأمر خلال فترة تواجد الرقابة المدرسية.

وكجزء من عملية الرقابة ندعو جميع أولياء الأمور المشاركة في الاستبيان عبر الإنترنت، وتتوقع هيئة المعرفة والتنمية البشرية أن يكمل جميع الأهالي الاستبانة كمؤشر على مشاركتكم وانخراطكم مع المدرسة ونشجعكم بشدة على إكمالها من خلال الرابط أدناه

ولإكمال الاستبانة يرجى فتح الرابط الموضح هنا واتباع التعليمات المذكورة، كما ستحتاجون إلى اختيار اسم المدرسة بشكل صحيح من القائمة المدرجة. وإذا كنتم بحاجة إلى دعم فني لمساعدتكم في إكمال الاستبانة، فيرجى إعلامنا بذلك https://khda.gov.ae/Parents/Survey/Index

أتقدم بالشكر الجزيل مسبقاً على وقتكم في إكمال الاستبانة وإظهار التزامكم تجاه مدرسة لطيفة، كما أتطلع إلى مشاركة نتائج الرقابة معكم في وقت لاحق من العام الدراسي.

وإذا رغبتم في معرفة المزيد من التفاصيل حول هيئة المعرفة والتنمية البشرية أو جهاز الرقابة المدرسية، يرجى زيارة الموقع الإلكتروني للهيئة على

www.khda.gov.ae

وبما أن تاريخ زيارة الرقابة المدرسية يتزامن مع يوم احتفالنا باليوم الوطني الذي خططنا له، فإننا نقوم حالياً بمراجعة هذه الخطط وسنتواصل معكم قريباً لإعلامكم بالتاريخ والأوقات الجديدة.

إننا نقدر جداً دعمكم لنا وفي حال كان لديكم أية أسئلة حول عملية الرقابة، فيسرنا مناقشة ذلك معكم.

وتفضلوا بقبول فائق الاحترام،

الآنسة ديبرا فورسايث مديرة المدرسة

MAB/DSIB/1.Inspection

ص.ب. : ۱۵۳۳ دبي. ا.ع.م. البريد الإلكـتـرونـي: admin@lsg.sch.ae الموقع الإاكـتـرونـي: ۱۵۳۳ البريد الإلكـتـرونـي: ۳۳۱۳۱۱ البريد الإلكـتـرونـي: ۳۳۱۳۱۱ البريد الإلكـتـرونـي: ۳۳۱۳۱۱ فاكس: ۳۳۱۳۱۱ البريدائية –هاتف: ۳۳۱۳۱۱ فاكس: ۳۳۱۳۱۱ فاكس: ۹۰. Box 11533, Dubai, U.A.E. Email: admin@lsg.sch.ae Website : www.lsg.sch.ae Secondary - Telephone: 3361065 Fax: 3361462 - Primary - Telephone: 3363661 Fax: 3363662